
Chestnut class

Maths

This week we have been 
using our number bond 
knowledge to answer 

addition and subtraction 
questions 

English 

This week Chestnut class have 
been reading Change sings and 
the children created their own 

class chant. 

Topic 

This week in topic we have been 
looking at Tsunamis and how 

they work. We have also been 
learning about peace and what 
that means to us. The children 
seemed to enjoy making peace 

doves  

Reminders

It will be our last swimming lesson on the first Monday after half term 
so please send the children into school with their swimming kit. We 
will also be using junk modelling next term so please can children 

bring some items into school for this. Hope you all have a good break  

Head teacher awards

Well done to Lewis for gaining 
the head teacher award.

Well done to  Jasmine-Lilly for 
gaining the kindness award 


